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August 22, 2022 
 
 
Via eFiling 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
Re: Implementation of Act 120 of 2018; Docket Nos. M-2019-3013286 and L-2020-3019521 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
 
On behalf of The Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority (“PWSA”), we respectfully request that 
the Commission conduct workshops to provide entities additional guidance on the Commission’s 
newly adopted lead service line replacement regulations implementing Act 120 of 2018.  PWSA 
encourages the Commission to hold workshops on replacement of lead service lines as addressed 
in Chapter 65.  PWSA anticipates that workshops on the regulations will provide additional 
clarity for the regulated community.   
 
PWSA suggests that initial workshops be held in the fall of 2022.  Additional workshops could 
be subsequently scheduled to address topics of interest.    
 
PWSA appreciates your consideration of this request to hold workshops on the implementation 
of Act 120 of 2018 pursuant to the Commission’s lead service line replacement regulations that 
were published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin on July 23, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sarah C. Stoner 
 
cc: Hayley E. Dunn, Esq. (haydunn@pa.gov) 

Colin W. Scott, Esq. (colinscott@pa.gov) 
Rhonda L. Daviston, Esq. (rdaviston@pa.gov) 
Matthew T. Lamb (mlamb@pa.gov) 


